
2024-2025 Kindergarten Registration

Trochu Valley School

Trochu Valley School offers your child a welcoming, safe and caring environment.

-Children aged 5 years on or before December 31st, 2024 are eligible for the

Kindergarten Program starting Tuesday September 3rd, 2024.

-Children aged 6 years on or before December 31st 2024 are eligible for Grade One

starting Tuesday September 3rd, 2024.

Registration for the upcoming school year is available online through our website,

http://trochuvalley.ghsd75.ca/ by hitting the blue “Register Now” button on the

right hand side of our webpage. This will direct you to our Registration Page,

where you can click on “Register Now”. This takes you to School Engage, where

you will either need to sign in or sign up for a new account. Once you are in

School Engage, you will need to “Add Student” on the left hand side. Then you

can click on your student, and click on the 2024-2025 Student Registration Form.

Please register your child as soon as you are able, as this greatly helps our staff to

plan and organize for the year ahead.

You will need to upload a copy of your child’s Birth Certificate to register.

You are always welcome to come and visit us at the school for a tour and to meet

the staff.

Please don’t hesitate to contact the school office with any questions,

403-442-3872

Thank you for choosing Trochu Valley School!!!

http://trochuvalley.ghsd75.ca/

